
 
 

 

Dear Families, 
  
Tuesday, November 5th is Election Day in New York City. All registered voters in the City are eligible to 
participate. 
  
We want to encourage all eligible families and voting-age students to go to the polls. By voting 
yourselves, you show your children that New Yorkers can directly shape the future of our City, State and 
nation. 
  
Additionally, for the first time ever, New Yorkers have the option to cast their vote early. From Saturday, 

October 26th, to Sunday, November 3rd, voters will be able to vote at their assigned early voting poll site. 

To find both your early voting poll site and your Election Day poll site, please visit voting.nyc. 

  
If you are registered, please make a plan to vote. Polling locations will be open across the City from 6:00 
a.m. to 9:00 p.m. on November 5, or during the early voting period from October 26 to November 3, 2019 
(check voting.nyc for early voting times, as they vary by day). 
  
You can also find a voter guide with information about what is on the ballot at voting.nyc. 
  
We look forward to seeing you at the polls. 
  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Richard A. Carranza 
Chancellor 
 

http://voting.nyc/
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fvoting.nyc%2F&data=02%7C01%7CJLebron12%40schools.nyc.gov%7C09777721d4524d4b1f8f08d7527641dc%7C18492cb7ef45456185710c42e5f7ac07%7C0%7C0%7C637068540168956766&sdata=yPk7r84%2F9aVDwA4joOe5JMKXtBNhU6ZHhJjOLND0wic%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fvoting.nyc%2F&data=02%7C01%7CJLebron12%40schools.nyc.gov%7C09777721d4524d4b1f8f08d7527641dc%7C18492cb7ef45456185710c42e5f7ac07%7C0%7C0%7C637068540168966762&sdata=hmWLacTvjhKD8zDoyoNbNhZVCcHJyRUpKlyRstkNlpI%3D&reserved=0

